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Comments: Thank you for allowing me to comment on this matter.

 

I live in Truckee and am an avid backcountry skier and snowmobiler.  For the past 15 years I have been fortunate

enough to travel to many places around North America using my snowmobile to access remote backcountry ski

options and have found Sonora pass to be one of the most incredible, beautiful, backcountry destinations I have

ever been to.  Since discovering this area I have made a point to visit as often as I can in the winter to enjoy this

amazing place.  Both the skiing and snowmobiling in this area is equally spectacular, as well as the lack of

people or crowds.  With the minimal use this area receives compared to many other backcountry ski/snowmobile

destinations, I see no added wear and tear on the environment or any user related arguments over the current

OSV travel plan.  I ask that you do not close any of the current OSV riding areas and please allow me to continue

exploring this great area as I currently have been doing.

Thanks for your time,

Justin Theemling

Truckee, CA


